
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have fun making decorations for your home. 
 

For parents/carers with their children… 
 

Join us at the Upper Site 
3.30-4.30 on Monday 9 December 

(1 session only). 
 

Book your place at the school office. 

Everyone welcome! 
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Next week at Ash Green, Class 4C will spend the day at Eden Camp and Class 5B will visit Bankfield 

Museum on Tuesday. Rev. Robb will host an assembly at the Lower Site on Wednesday morning and Class 

4W have their turn at Eden Camp. We end the week on Friday when Year 1 classes open their doors to 

parents in the morning, with Year 3 class assemblies and with our Celebration Assemblies – KS2 at 

9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm - all welcome.   
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Tues 3 

Dec 

Class 4C – Eden Camp 

Class 5B Bankfield Museum  

Wed 4 

Dec 
Class 4W – Eden Camp 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘ADVENT’. 

We will talk about winter 

festivals in other cultures. 
 



 
 
 

A big thank you to all parents and 
children who joined our Bake Off this 

week. 
 

There were some brilliant cakes and 
designs to choose from. 

 
All money raised (over £100) will go 

towards  
‘Go Orange for Orangutans’  

at  
Chester Zoo. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday 

mornings -   9.05am - all welcome. They are 

as follows: 

Date Class 

6 December  3H & 3B 

 

 Morning Afternoon Evening 

Tues 

17 

Dec 

Both Sites 

KS1  

dress 

rehearsal 

9.20am 

Both Sites 

KS2 

Dress 

rehearsal 

11.15am 

Both Sites 

KS1  

Christmas 

concert 

2.00pm 

Lower Site 

KS2  

Christmas 

concert – 6pm 

Wed 

18 

Dec 

EYFS concerts 

10.00am  

Both sites 

Upper Site KS2 

Christmas concert - 

6pm 

 

  

Thurs 19 December 

Christmas Dinner – all 

staff and pupils will eat 

together as we do each 

year. 

  

    Fri 20 December 

Parties – children will 

have a buffet lunch in 

class 

 

WE WILL BREAK UP at 2.15pm 

 

 

 

At EYFS concerts all young children are welcome and 

for Dress Rehearsals for KS1 and KS2. Afternoon 

concerts for KS1 and Evening Concerts for KS2 will 

be ticket only (FREE) for adults and children of 

secondary school age and upwards - two tickets per 

child. Extra tickets available on request. 

During the KS2 concerts in the evening, a crèche 

will be available for children up to 11. 

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

FROM EARLY DECEMBER 

 
 
Parents/Carers…  
 
from January 2020 – you can make all payments for school 
expenses, such as trips, school meals, and child care fees, 
online with your debit or credit card or through your bank 
account. 

 

Cashless payments 

 

 

 

 

School Gateway will be the school’s app available on Android, 

iOS and the web.  
 

LOOK OUT for Mrs Guest at our Christmas Fair tomorrow 

(Saturday 30 November at the Lower Site). She will provide 

you with all the information you need to download the app and 

access the school payments system. Also, your child will bring 

a letter home next week. 

 

 

  

 

This means you won’t have to queue up at 

the school office or send your children into 

school with cash envelopes to pay for trips. 

 

 

 

LOOK OUT FOR MORE DETAILS 

 

LOOK OUT FOR MORE DETAILS. 


